

THE ASSEMBLY STATE OF NEW YORK ALBANY

Room 202 Legislative Office Building Albany, New York 12248 (518) 455-4218

March 6, 2017

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Your recent request for records regarding monetary allocations to committee chairs and ranking members was received in this office on February 27, 2017.

You can access biannual expenditure reports dating back to 2009 on the Assembly's web site at http://nyassembly.gov/expenditure/.

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely, Robin L. Marilla